
Staff Senate Minutes 

September 20, 2001 

 

 

Senators Present:  Jeannie Baker, Karen Boone, Wes Bruseau, Linda Burcham, Renee Chandler, 

Linda Correll, Barbara Crawford, Reba Crawford, Sue Ellen Crocker, Jessie Eaves, Lynne Ellis, 

Sharon Isleib, Delbert Jones, Mike Koechlein, Maxine Lyons, Jimmy Martin, Kathleen Pantaleo, 

Chris Peters, Diane Reamer, Hilda Reynolds, Tal Roberts, Becky Saylers, Bradley Scott, Mary 

Schaeffer, Robert Sebek, Lori Anne Sheppard, Jon Wooge 

 

Excused: Caroline Dudding 

 

The Staff Senate met in 1810 Litton Reaves at noon on September 20, 2001.  The meeting was 

called to order by president Jimmy Martin. 

 

A motion was made and seconded to adopt the agenda. 

 

Dr. V. J. Riley from EOAA Office gave an informative presentation.  She has served as the 

interim director of EOAA until just recently when Mel Gillespie was appointed as director.  She 

stated that the EOAA personnel would come to departments to do the sexual harassment or other 

training.  Lisa Halleck does the sexual harassment training and Dr. Riley does the access for 

those with disabilities training. 

 

Communications Committee – Met on September 19 and discussed the new display board, senate 

phone access and the new brochure. 

 

The EOAA Committee met on September 19 and is trying to get established as a Commission.  

The representation will be changed and Staff Senate would not have a representative.  We will 

keep check on this. 

 

There were no reports from other Councils, Commissions and Committees of the University. 

 

No old business was brought forward. 

 

New Business 

 

Jimmy Martin reminded us of the candidate forum being planned for early October and urged 

everyone to attend 

 

There was a discussion about parking and the BT route changes. 

 

The meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Lynne K. Ellis 


